
 

Year R 
 
Year R watched Smartie the Penguin and remembered Smartie's rules about keeping safe online. Below 
two pictures from children called Smartie.  
 
We spoke about trusted adults at home and school that they could talk to if something online upset them. 
Below is a picture of a nanny and another one of someone that can help at school and at home  
 
 

     

 

 

                                    

 


